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June—SPECIAL EDITION 
Spring Clean Up Day 2023 

Our 2023 Spring Clean Up Day was a huge success!  We were able to help our residents clear out 6 

dumpsters full of debris from their homes and garages and ended the day with great food, music, 

and friendship.  We have so many people to thank and will do our best.  If we somehow missed 

your name, please know how grateful we are for your service, big or small, to make this day possi-

ble!! 

Coordinators:  

Marj Kelly and District 2 Council Member, Greg Ritchie 

Bin Monitors: 

District 2 Council Member, Greg Ritchie 

District 6 Council Member, Jeannette Wylie 

Ken Stockton  Patti Lundie 

Charlene Carter  Lynn Upchurch 

Lloyd Lamb   Sue Smith 

Curbside Pickup Volunteers: 

Isla Ahearn   Andy & Sylvia Anderson   Mindy Kuebler 

Christi Amaral  Jim Brophy     Elaine & Jesse Santos 

Social Event: 

Marj Kelly    Chris & Jan Winther  Diane Blais   Brett & Pat 

Simpson   Kathy Gaehler (Welcome Table)  Holy Mo’s Hot Dogs   

The Tuneriders  Supply and drink donations provided by LT residents 





“I met lots of very nice, grateful people who were very happy to have the opportunity 
to get rid of stuff.  Greg Ritchie, District 2 Councilman, arrived with his two children and 
started pitching in to unload cars into the dumpster.  The party was great fun with ex-
cellent hot dogs and music.  It was a great day for Leisure Town and I hope we do more 
social events that take advantage of the common space and amenities in the way they 
were intended to be used.  Thank you to the Board of Directors for planning this event.” 

-Lynn Upchurch 



Those attending were very understanding, followed directions, etc. The positively great 
day was due to their willingness and follow thru with provided directions. They enthusi-

astically participated knowing this was a free event. Smiles were everywhere   

-Charlene Carter 



“I enjoyed helping out that day. It was nice to  meet new faces, everyone was very per-
sonable and helpful. Thanks to the Councilman Ritchie for donating the dumpsters and 
actually getting in there to help off load items.” 

- Christi Amaral 


